
TOWN OF LOVELL 

SELECT BOARD MEETING 

NOVEMBER 10, 2020 

 

PRESENT: Janice Arsenault, Steve Goldsmith, Bob Drew and Larry Fox. 

 

1. Approved November 3, 2020 minutes. 

2. Central Maine Power will contact us regarding changing street lighting to LED lights 

at no additional cost. 

3. Michael Burke chairman of the Appeals Board will consult legal counsel regarding the 

Koski Lot. 

4. Bliss & Associates completed the survey work regarding the Lovell Village Cemetery. 

5. The Maine DOT has established a 40 mph speed limit on the West Stoneham Road. 

6. We received the school enrollment as of October 1, 2020. 

7. The Fern Drive bridge is open. 

8. Adjourned at 7:45 pm.  


